
PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL NANDED CITY, PUNE 

Std. I               Ref:  PPSNC/Acad/0052/2017-18.                Date: -20
th

 Dec.
 
2017 

Notice for Parents 

Dear Parents, 

1. School will leave at 12.30 p.m. on Thursday, 21
st
 Dec.2017. Buses will be available 

for pick up and drop. 

2. Christmas vacation begins on Friday, 22
nd

 Dec.2017. 

3. The school will reopen on Tuesday, 2
nd

 Jan. 2018.School Timing as usual (7.50 a.m. 

to 2.40 p.m.). Attendance on reopening day is compulsory. 

 

 

 

 

Headmistress           Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 


